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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are really excited for our Summer Fete on Saturday 1st July, organised by our very own PTA! 

Included in the event will be a tombola stall, to support the school with this we have decided to run 

a Mufti Day, children can wear their own clothes from home in exchange for bringing in an item for 

our tombola! 

Each phase will be asked to bring in the following items. 

Nursery and EYFS – anything chocolatey that is in date please. 

Year One and Year Two – smellies 

Year Three and Year Four - bottles (if you choose to send in bottles of alcohol, an adult must bring 

the bottle to school, and it needs to be handed over to a member of reception staff please) 

Year Five and Year Six – Second hand teddies! 

Our Mufti Day will take place on Friday 30th June.  Please send the items in with the children on this 

day (unless the item contains alcohol, and it can be handed to the reception staff as mentioned 

above).   

We are really looking forward to this event and really appreciate your support! 

If anyone would like to support on the day with the summer fete, please let reception know of your 

availability! 

Just a reminder that the clothes children choose for our Mufti Day are appropriate for school, 

including their footwear! 

Thank you all so much! 

With warmest wishes, 

Kelly Cursley 

Head of School 

Fairfields Primary School 
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